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Mr. Patrick M. Sullivan
Chemical Conservation Corp. of Florida
10100 Rocket Boulevard.
Orlando, Florida 32824

Dear Mr. Sullivan:

Your submission of the 7997 Biennial Hazardous Waste Report to the Florida Department of 
Environmental Protection (FDEP), was required to be submitted by March 30, 1998. The 
Department has received three separate incomplete, badly formatted, and essentially unusable 
electronic submissions. These problems were discussed on several occasions by telephone with 
Rick Brown of your corporate offices, who then re-submitted incorrect data following each of 
these conversations.

This letter is to notify you that the FDEP has not received a usable Biennial Hazardous Waste 
report as of June 10, 1998.

A correct re-submission must be postmarked or hand delivered to our office by the 15th 
workine day after your receipt of this letter. You may seek an extension of time to submit your 
report, but the request must be made before the end of the 15 day period. Except in extraordinary 
circumstances, however, no extension will be made. EPA and FDEP consider this report to be an 
important and integral part of the RCRA compliance process, and failure to submit this data 
correctly may be reviewed for enforcement action.

Should you have any questions in this matter, please contact Jack Griffith at (904)488-0300 or MS 
4555 at the letterhead address.

Sincerely,
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Raoul Clarke
Environmental Administrator 
Hazardous Waste Management Section

“Protect, Conserve and Manage Florida’s Environment and Natural Resources"
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